
We know it's been a long road for you and your dog, and we are so grateful you
are sti l l  here with us. We have been counting the days until  we could get your

dogs sparkly clean and get them feeling l ike their old selves.
 

We are excited to announces that day has finally arrived!
 

Starting May 4th we will  be open again and accepting new appointments.
 

We're taking all  the recommended precautions to keep you safe and healthy.
 

Here's What We're Doing
-Thoroughly cleaning and disinfecting the salon and will  continue to do so on a
daily basis.
-Our employees will  be wearing masks.
-Maintaining social distancing.
-Only allowing one client in the salon at a time.
-Offering payment by phone.
 
What You Can Do To Maintain a Healthy Environment
-We ask that you to drop your dog off right inside the door.
-Please take your leash with you. We will  use our own leash to secure your dog
after drop-off.
-Wear a face mask before entering the salon.
-As much as we want to catch up with you, we ask that you make your check-in
and check-out timely as to l imit contact with each other.
-Please wait for a phone call from us before coming to pick your dog up.

 
To schedule an appointment, call  us at 952-303-3988 or email

at muttypawsgrooming@live.com
 

If you’re looking for more ways to protect yourself and your loved
ones, check out the CDC website.

 
Thank you so much for sticking with us. We look forward to supporting each

other during these challenging times. And of course, we can't wait to see you
and your dogs!

Our Response To COVID-19
 

https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/index.html

